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FREQUENTLY ASKED

QUESTIONS WEBPAGE 
Users are great about sending

questions to our internal  Navigate
Support Team. When common

questions are voiced, they are added
to our "Navigate FAQs for Advisors"

page. 

USER SPOTLIGHT:  
RJ SWEENEY, SENIOR

ASSISTANT REGISTRAR

RJ Sweeney has joined UVM's EAB-
Navigate Support Team! RJ will be

critical as the team pilots new
initiatives to expand use of Navigate

across campus.

You probably know by now Navigate is always changing! Our
partners at EAB are in the process of implementing a number of
new features to enhance user experiences and bolster student
support. Our internal advisory committee and Navigate user
knowledge group will explore possible changes to UVM's use of
Navigate over the summer.

One forthcoming feature is the positive alert! No longer will users
be limited to making referrals or noting student concerns; soon you
will be able to pass along your kudos to students with a simple click.

Finally, referrals to Student Accessibility Services are now live.
These alerts are routed directly to Sharon Mone in SAS. Please
contact StudentSuccess@uvm.edu for more information regarding
use of SAS referrals. 

Questions? Send them to StudentSuccess@uvm.edu. 

NEED SCHEDULING

ASSISTANCE?

Remember, your student services team can
assist you in rescheduling appointments in

Navigate. But if you find students are
having difficulty scheduling with you, don't
forget to check your Availability! You may

need to update your current services or
active dates. 

https://www.uvm.edu/registrar/navigate-advising-faq
https://www.uvm.edu/registrar/navigate-advising-faq
mailto:StudentSuccess@uvm.edu

